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Reader 1: Good morning, Hillcrest.  We have a guest presenter for today's D&D Club message. 
Reader 2: Yes, indeed.  This morning's announcement about the D&D Club meeting today after 
school is written and presented by renowned French mime, Marcel Marceau. Please pay careful 
attention. 
Reader 1: (Stay silent for 4 seconds.  Totally. Silent.  Count to 4 in your head.  As you count in your 
head, move your hands up and down as if you are stuck inside an invisible box.  Seriously.  Try it.  
Fully take on the Marcel Marceau role! He's a mime.  Mime's are silent actors.  Sounds crazy but it's 
true.) 
Reader 2: Thanks, Marcel.  That was a powerful representation of what it might be like to be stuck 
inside a gelatinous cube.  
Reader 1: (Pause for a second and bow.) 
Reader 2:  You're welcome.   
 
Choir members please meet Ms. Plesko in Room 150 today at Nutrition Break for a quick meeting. 
 
Flag football playoff games today is Widest Receivers vs. Flaggers. 
 
The LLC is open today for reading at lunch. Come check out a book and hang out! 
  
Summer Sweet Sale. Today at the end of lunch eating time is the final day of the sweet sale.  Come 
by the vending machines today after the 2nd lunch bell.  Remember you must enter the sale from the 
outside entrance to the gym. Today we have ice cream sandwiches, Jumbo Freezies, Chocolate and 
Vanilla Cupcakes and Chocolate and vanilla ice cream bars.  See you at lunch! 
 
Last night was the grade 8 district badminton finals and what a night it was. Representing the grade 
8 Hillcrest girls were Charlin Joss and Wynona Hockey, who displayed some fabulous teamwork and 
rallies. Representing the grade 8 boys we had Alex Zou and Wesley Xu, who were to be eliminated 
by another Hillcrest team in Andrew Matheson and Soroosh Zarei who made it quite far into the 
tournament before being eliminated. Our last team not only made it to the finals but went undefeated 
the entire time. Your new district champions are Will Bardsley and Harry Ng! Congrats to you two 
boys who had a much deserved win and congratulations to all the athletes who attended, you 
represented Hillcrest exceptionally well.   
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